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The Friends of Washington Township
need your help!!!
As you may have already heard, the Friends have recently completed renovations to the “Little Red Schoolhouse” (located between the Library and the Senior Center), which was one of the schoolhouses operated in our town from 1873 until 1916.

Now that it’s refinished, it’s time to refill it!!! 
We are looking for items that are probably collecting dust in your (or perhaps your grandparents!) basement or attic.  Items need not be from the old schoolhouse, as long as they are era-appropriate and school-related.  Among the items we are looking for:

· Pot-belly stove                                   
· Teacher’s desk

· Brooms
· Text books

· Metal lunch boxes
· Water buckets and carrying sticks

· School furniture and supplies
· Desks, chairs and benches

· Wooden coat racks

· And, of course, a Dunce’s chair!
If you have items that you think we could use, please contact Nancy Tindall at 609-259-2000 or Jeff Gavlick at 609-259-9105 for information on pick-up or delivery.

The Friends thank you for your help!










